
March 31, 2020 Meetings Cancelled 
NOTICE:  31 March 2020 Royalton Township meetings cancelled 

  

In accordance with Governor Walz’ “Shelter in Place” executive order regarding the COVID-19 
pandemic, and in response to the Minnesota Association of Townships’ interpretation of the 
governor’s order, all township meetings scheduled for 31 March have been postponed.  This 
includes the public hearing on an interim use permit, the reorganizational meeting of the town 
board, the regular meeting of the planning commission, and the regular March board meeting.  
At the present time, these meetings are tentatively rescheduled for 28 April 2020.  Please 
monitor the website and the posting board outside the town hall for further updates. 

  

We apologize for inconveniences caused by these delays. 
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